To: Gin Foster

Subject: CRT-ADAPT New Homes Bonus Community Fund Bid Update

Hi Gin,

Could you please thank Hankelow Parish Council

Canal and River Trust and ADAPT bid for Improved Towpath link between Audlem and Nantwich
Cheshire East New Homes Bonus Community Fund 18-19

We are pleased to inform you, thanks to your support our bid has been successful to receive over £70,000 from Cheshire East to improve the towpath link between Audlem and Nantwich.

Our bid scored the 2nd highest against the set criteria, from the over-subscribed number of bids from throughout Cheshire East.

Although the money has yet to be received, ADAPT and the Canal and River Trust are having regular project meetings to sort out all the details and timings.

We are hoping to start work in the Autumn of this year. Some volunteering will be necessary, (not too heavy work) as the project unfolds.

We will keep you informed of developments.

We are most grateful of the supporting letter you sent us, in making our bid a successful one.

With Best Regards Chris Knibbs Secretary ADAPT